
04/03/2019 

MS Michelle Carter 
4 Shearwater Drive DR 
Warriewood NSW 2102 
macarter@bigpond.com 

RE: DA2019/0123 - 80 - 82 Mona Vale Road MONA VALE NSW 2103

Dear Ms Ryan,

I am writing to you to advise you that I fully support the DA relating to the relocation of the food 
markets to the Pittwaater RSL.

I think that the markets will fully invigorate the RSL and make use of a space which is often 
wasted on a Sunday morning. These markets will bring a much needed event to the area and 
will really get the communtiy togheter which will provide much needed social outcomes. 

I would also consider including in your conditions of consent a requirement to provide 
additional bicycle parking due to the location being well serviced by a shared path network. I 
would also encourage the use of the 185 bus service which stops directly outside of the venue. 

You need to be mindful of parking and traffic concerns but I am sure these can be worked out 
to minimise impact to the local area.

Thanks, Michelle
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Subject: Online Submission


